
Good afternoon! 
 
We just finished our third class meeting on Teams, and my students are doing such a great job! 
I will be available each weekday at 3:00 in case students need help with the OPTIONAL class 
work; however, we discussed as a group and are going to schedule our regular class meetings 
with new content at 3:00 on Monday, Wednesday, and Friday. 
 
Again, I am available every day, but I will only present new content on Monday, Wednesday, 
and Friday. The other days are designated for academic support as needed or just an 
opportunity to say hi to me or classmates! 
 
I am trying to design content so students can easily access everything within Teams, but I am 
also connecting the content in Teams to the assignments I am posting in Common Lit. Students 
should complete the work in Teams BEFORE they complete the work in Common Lit so they are 
more supported academically.  
 
I currently have about 80 students using Common Lit and Quill, and that is AWESOME, but I 
would love to see more students join our efforts in Teams so they will be prepared to use this 
platform next school year. I'm hoping they will be student leaders who can help their 
classmates in the future and be an even more amazing asset to our learning community at GHS! 
 
If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to reach out. I am missing my students 
more and more each day and can't wait to see them in the halls of GHS again! 
 
Blessings, 
 
Natalie S. R. Thomas 
Germantown High School English Department 
 


